
Application for HGSCEA Travel Stipend to Attend the CAA Conference 
 
Current HGSCEA members presenting a paper on any panel at CAA who are 
either graduate students or have received their PhD within the last five years are 
eligible to apply for a travel stipend of up to $250. 

 
For consideration by the Board, please complete this form and send it, along with a current 
CV, to the HGSCEA Secretary, Juliet Koss (jkoss@scrippscollege.edu). The deadline 
is November 15 each year, with notification one month later. 

 
 
 
 
 
Name: 

 
 
 
 
 
Address: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Email:  Phone: 

 
 
 
 
 
Institutional Affiliation: 

 
 
 
 
 
CAA session and session chair(s): 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paper title: 

 
 
 
 Other sources of travel funding for which you have applied (please indicate if received): 
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